
“For every bear that ever there was, will gather 
for certain, because today’s the day the teddy 
bears have their picnic.”

-Henry Hall

Guided by staff at Trying Together, Teddy Bear 

Picnic is an opportunity to meet with other 

local child care professionals. Learn more about 

community resources while you play and relax 

with your kids. This event is FREE and open to 

the public. Just remember to bring your favorite 

teddy bears!

Thursday, June 28, 2018 
10:00 - 11:30 a.m.  

Homewood-Brushton Family Support Center 

579 Rosedale Street 

Pittsburgh, PA 15208

More information 
Theresa Hetler 

412.421.3889 

theresa@tryingtogether.org

Teddy Bear Picnic

Lead organization for Homewood-Brushton Family Support Center tryingtogether.org


